
 

TSA PSA 
  
The Transportation Security Administration reminds air travelers to be prepared 
and pack smart this holiday season. If you plan to travel with liquids, gels or 
aerosols in your carry-on bag remember 3-1-1.   
  
All liquids, gels and aerosols must be in 3 ounce or smaller containers.  
  
Containers must be placed in a 1 quart-size, clear, plastic, zip-top bag and must be 
removed from your carry-on and placed in the security bin. 
  
Only one zip-top bag is permitted per traveler.  
  
 Remember 3-1-1 to speed your screening process. Larger liquids can be placed in 
checked baggage 
  
For more information, visit www.tsa.gov. 

 

http://www.tsa.gov/

